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November 7, 2023

The Williamston Rotary Club has been actively working to create a Red Cedar Pathway to preserve and protect the Red Cedar River and to develop the Red Cedar River Water Trail into a regional recreational asset for residents and visitors to mid-Michigan.
We are so excited to hear about the Red Cedar River recreation grant that has been recently submitted. This grant would be a game-changer in regard to helping us to work to fund the removal of logjams that obstruct the Red Cedar River and for enhancements to launch sites along the banks of the Red Cedar River. For us, this allows us to promote a healthy lifestyle based on water-based recreation and encourage all people to enjoy further development of the Red Cedar River Water Trail.
Over the last few years our Rotary Club has raised money an worked diligently to clear the river. At the same time, we have been working to pull together other Clubs to coordinate efforts between Williamston and Lansing on the Red Cedar River.
We whole-heartedly support this grant and hope that the Ingham County Parks and Recreation Commission will also support this effort as it will do so much to move our Ingham County forward!
Sincerely,
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Christopher Lewis, Ed.D
President, Williamston Rotary Club
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